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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of increased revenue to community colleges and 
increased expenditures for Wyoming community colleges and the Wyoming Community 
College Commission (WCCC), is indeterminable. 

The WCCC indicates community colleges would not start offering baccalaureate degree 
programs until January 2022 at the earliest due to accreditation and program 
approval processes. 

The WCCC estimates a community college would experience both increased tuition 
revenue and increased expenditures as a result of offering baccalaureate degree 
programs, however, the amounts are indeterminable. The WCCC also indicates increased 
expenditures in the form of additional state aid in the WCCC’s standard budget due 
to college enrollment for baccalaureate degree programs. However, this expenditure 
increase is indeterminable. 
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